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Mr. Fezziwig Returns to Cambridge, Ohio 

 
 

Cambridge, OH-"Hilli-Ho" cried old Fezziwig! "No more work tonight!" or at least on Saturday, 

November 16, 2013 when Cambridge hosts the four annual Mr. Fezziwig’s Victorian Ball. 

Named after one of the characters in Charles Dickens “A Christmas Carol,” this event offers an 

unforgettable evening of dance and merriment from the era of Dickens! The festive ballroom 

dance features you in your finest and entertainment by the Cambridge Social Dance Club. 

 

The event takes place at the Deerassic Park Education Center 14250 Cadiz Rd., Cambridge. 

Dinner begins at 6 p.m. with dancing to follow at 7:30 p.m. to 10:30 p.m. And, with the help of 

the Ghost of Christmas Past, Scrooge himself just might appear! 

 

The evening will include dinner, a festive intermission spread, dancing (including traditional 

dance instruction, if you'd like), and a few performances of vintage dance that would even 

make Scrooge give a cheer! 

 

So brush off your coat-tails and come in your festive attire for an evening of fun and 

celebration. Victorian dress is optional. Dinner and Dance: $35 per person / $65 per couple.  

 

The ball is the highlight of the “Decked out for Dickens” weekend which is one in a series of 

nine themed weekends during the Dickens season. Additional events happening during this 

special weekend include trolley tours around Historic Downtown Cambridge, “Hats on Parade”, 

“Out and About on Main” and a hat workshop. 

 

For reservations to Mr. Fezzywig’s Victorian Ball, contact Harriette Orr 740-260-0714 or Jonett 

Haberfield 740-705-1873. 

 

For those who wish to spend the night, log on to www.DickensVictorainVillage.com and click on 

Individual Tours for details on the “Mr. Fezziwig’s Victorian Weekend” package. 
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